St Luke's Catholic **Primary School Newsletter**

28th April 2017





Easter Season Alleluia, Alleluia



St. Luke's were privileged to join members of the local community in the Mayors parade; celebrating St. George's day, last Sunday. Our Head and Deputy Monday 1st May—Bank Holiday Head Boys and Girls represented the school. other members of the community they placed a leaf on the tree of life. We were also delighted to see many members of our school community represented among many of the groups who attended on the day.

We had a special assembly today to say thank you to Mon/Tues 15/16th May Yr 3—Let's Walk Mr Johnson for all the many years of service to the school. The pupils and staff shared memories; offered Tues 16th May Yr 1 Assembly 2.45pm prayers and joined together in a celebration of song. We would like to wish Mr Johnson all the very best of luck for the future.

Please take the opportunity to visit your child's class page on our website where you will be able to view their half termly planner, enabling you to support your child's learning.

Please keep a note of the coming dates in your diary, our next Friends of St. Luke's meeting will be on Thursday 18th May at 3.30 pm, meeting in our Year 6 Classroom. We wish all our families an enjoyable May bank holiday weekend.

E.Murtagh

Head teacher.

<u>Important Dates for your Diary</u> May

Fri 5th May Tempest Photography Yr 6 and Reception Group photos

w/c 8th May SAT'S week

Wed 10th May Yr 3/4 Football @Hillside Sch after school.

parents welcome

Thurs 18th May FoSL meeting 3.30pm

Thurs 18thMay—Parent meeting new intake 6.30 school hall

Thurs/Fri 18/19th May Yr 4 Let's Walk

Fri 19th May Yr 5 /6-Stockport Air Raid Museum

Sat 20th May First Holy Communion 11.00am-St Luke's Catholic Church

Tues 23rd May—First Holy communion celebration at St Luke's Catholic Church 10.00am

Fri 26th May—School Closed. Half Term

School opens Monday 5th June

Tues 6th June Yr4 Assembly-Parents welcome

AMENDMENT TO SCHOOL HOLS 2017/2018

SCHOOL CLOSES TUES 24TH JULY 2018

Menu Week -2



Message from Pauline Stitt-Chair of St Luke's Catholic Primary School Governing Body.

As many of you know I am travelling to South Africa this weekend, and will be spending a month at Nkosiyethu Catholic Primary School. teaching Religious Education to- Years 3 and 6. (Also a little English!)

This follows on from the successful visit to St Luke's last July from the Head teacher and staff at Nkosiyethu school.

The parish has raised the wonderful sum of £1100 (18,590 S.A.Rands) for me to present to the School.

Tomato and Strawberry plant sale



There will be a sale on Tuesday after school in the playground of tomato and strawberry plants. They will be 50p per plant. The money raised will help to fund Chris Larkin's expedition to Nicaragua where he will be helping to build a school and teach English to the students there.



Our new **Facebook** page can be found by searching for @stlukesfrodsham, 'Like' or 'Follow' the page to keep up-to-date with news updates. (This page is a direct link from our main Twitter feed).



Twitter Accounts

School Twitter feed: @stlukesfrodsham.

Reception: @FS2StLukesFrod

Year 1: @Y1StLukesFrod Year 2: @Y2StLukesFrod
Year 3: @Y3StLukesFrod Year 4: @Y4StLukesFrod
Year 5: @Y5StLukesFrod Year 6: @Y6StLukesFrod





How many letters are there in the English Alphabet?



18: 3 in the 7 in English and 8 in alphabet